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Cassandra Harashe

Subject: BriteWorx Car Wash

From: Babb, Frances - RD, St Louis, MO [mailto:
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 9:56 AM
To: Cassandra Harashe <CHarashe@chesterfield.mo.us>
Subject: BriteWorx Car Wash

I think Baxter & Clayton is a very nice spot for a nice car wash.  Ignore the voice of the NIMBY’s or should I say BANANAS
(Build absolutely nothing anywhere near anyone).

Frances Babb | Business Analyst | AMAS Retirement

Frances Babb |Business Analyst| USDA-CLP|
Unisys | Direct: (314) 457-5035
4300 Goodfellow Boulevard, Saint Louis, MO 63120
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